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I am a law-abiding Oregonian. I am my first line of defense when second count and 

police are 3-15 minutes away. This bill is an outright violation of my federal 

constitution, 2nd amendment rights and the Oregon constitution. Oregon leadership 

is putting us all in jeopardy of losing all federal dollars. HB 114 and HB3075 are both 

a direct violation to all citizens freedoms. I urge you to oppose this bill and find more 

equitable and effective solutions to address public safety concerns without 

undermining the rights and well-being of Oregonians. This also does absolutely 

nothing to actual criminal. There are many more problems that need to be addressed 

in this state that should be focused on rather then spending so much time and energy 

and taxpayer money on gun legislation that takes our constitution rights away. I 

strongly oppose HB3075 and HB114 


